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For Immediate Release  April 29, 2021 

 

MCTXSheriff Investigates Roadway Shooting 
 

On April 29, 2021 at 1:45 pm the Montgomery County Sheriff’s Office received information 

reporting a victim inside of a vehicle was shot in the 25000 block of Interstate 45 in Spring, Texas.  

Upon arrival, Deputies learned a Hispanic male was shot while driving on the feeder road by a 

suspect in another vehicle that was on the main lanes of I-45. 

MCTXSheriff’s Office Detectives and Patrol Deputies are currently investigating the shooting.  

Initial reports indicate the suspect may be driving a tan Chevy truck with a white hood and white 

tailgate and towing a trailer. The suspect is described as a Hispanic male possible wearing a 

baseball style hat, blue shirt, with neatly trimmed facial hair.  

The shooting victim was transported for treatment to a local hospital, and is expected to recover.  

This is still an active investigation and no further information is available at this time.  If you have 

information concerning this incident please contact the Montgomery County Sheriff’s Office at 

936-760-5800 and refer to case #21A297798.  To remain anonymous, you can contact Multi-

County Crime Stoppers at 1-800-392-STOP [7867]. 
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